Sandvine Comments on Situation in Turkey

Plano, TX—March 22, 2025— Sandvine (the “Company”), has released a statement regarding the
unfolding situation in Turkey related to internet restrictions:

“The Company is investigating whether the technology, which it previously sold for legitimate purposes, is
being misused to restrict access to internet applications in Turkey. The Company has notified the U.S.
Government that it is investigating potential misuse of its technology. Last year, the Company announced
its exit from Turkey by the end of 2025, providing time for service providers to transition to an alternative
product without disruption. Depending on the results of an internal investigation, this timeline may be
accelerated.”

About Sandvine
Sandvine, the App QoE company, has deployed portfolios that help service providers deliver high quality,

optimized experiences to consumers and enterprises. The Company is in the process of winding down its
operations.
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